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7 June 2019 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Scholastic Book Fair  

 

 

Our scholastic book fair begins on Tuesday 11th June 2019 and will run every day until Thursday 

13th June 2019. 

 

The book fair will be held in the school library and will be open from 8.45am until 9.00am. Books 

will also be on sale at the end of the school day from 3.15pm until 3.45pm. Please support the 

book fair because for every book you buy, we will receive a free book for the school library. This 

helps us to keep the books up to date and provides fresh and new choices for the children. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers  
Headteacher     
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